


City of Pittsburgh
Sewer Facilities Planning Module Questionnaire

PROJECT NAME: Gordo’s Tacos & Tequila (131 Shiloh Street)

1) What was the previous permitted use for this property?
The building previously existed as a side-by-side duplex with a commercial use.  Past use of the building included occupancy of a barber shop and a tattoo parlor on the first floor; and two 2-bedroom apartments on the second floor.
2) What is the proposed use for the property?
	Restaurant 
3) How is green stormwater mitigation being integrated into the proposed project?
The existing parcel is comprised primarily of the building foot with a small adjacent area of  improved surface.  No new impervious surfaces and no significant change in surface type is proposed between the existing and proposed condition.  Although structural stormwater best management practices and green stormwater mitigation are not required, green space in the form of decorative landscape planters will be beneficial to both aesthetic and water quality.
4) Will the development result in a net positive or net negative change in stormwater flow?
There will be no change in stormwater flow as a result of the development.




